



North Hampton Neighbors Network
<June> Meeting Notice: 
Our next NNN General Meeting will be on Monday, <Date> from 6-8 pm.  
Where: Our regular meeting location is at the Police Officers Association Hall @ 3710 Hampton Ave. St. Louis MO 63109. We usually meet on the last Monday of every month at the same location.
Preliminary Agenda:
· Neighbors Updates & Special Projects
· Update from Ward 5 Alderman Joe Vollmer’s Office
· Crime & Safety Report (Officer Liaison)
· Special Guests:



Are you a business owner that would like to speak at a meeting?
If you would like to speak to the neighbors about your business, please fill out our speaker form at the following link: https://northamptonneighbors.com/speaker-form.  Before we make any decision as a neighborhood group, we want to be sure as many people as possible have the chance to hear what you have to say.  We will then get back to you to set up a time at one of our meetings.
Want to play a bigger role in the neighborhood?
Planning meetings are held at Buder Library (4401 Hampton Ave.) on the second week of the month.  Let us know if you plan on attending and we can fill you in on the agenda for the month. We welcome everyone who wants to participate at any time!  Please message us on the website chat (nohastl.org) or email admin@northamptonneighbors.com 
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